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Dear Co-Chair Fred Girod, Co-Chair Rob Nosse and Members of the Subcommittee 

on Capital Construction, 

 

I am urging your support for the $85 million in bonds for the PSU's request for a new 

performing arts center.  This is just a great opportunity to be thinking positively and 

growth oriented to support this great city of Portland.  We have always been known 

for our arts and this is a critical juncture point, similar to the waterfront or the 

esplanade. I hope you can vote yes, and look back years from now, and know that 

you were part of this great, transformational decision. 

 

Thanks. 

Arlette Slachmuylder 


